
Notice: 2022-10-13 

3rd & 5th Semester students who want to avail 
the West Bengal Government's Student Credit 
Card Scheme are asked to start applying from 

tomorrow, 14th October, 2022. The details 
regarding the scheme and how to apply can be 

found here and here. 

1st Semester students will be able to apply for 
the scheme after their NBU registration 

process is completed.   

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15WZ7eguX8BII1fwgbmKY3b-KjuOnFRR9/view?usp=sharing
https://wbscc.wb.gov.in/

